
Anglicare, 
The Department of Education and 

Communities for Children are 
having a:

Drop off points at:  
Sadadeen Primary School - Front Office 

Gillen Primary School - Front Office 
Anglicare Transitional Housing Office - 101 Bloomfield St 

Anglicare NT - 10 Leichhart St, behind the Cinema 
Before Thursday the 3rd of May

Kids Winter 
Clothes Drive

For families and children living in town camps and 

community housing

We are 

collecting 

clothes, 

blankets and 

toys for babies, 

toddlers and 

children.


